Year 6 children and parents.
Homework Project – Deadline Monday 14th October 
Reading Journey
In class we have spent some time considering the journey that the children have been on to become the readers they are. They now need to spend some time at home thinking about and discussing with you: the project content and how best to present their work – the children will present their project to the rest of the class and it will create a corridor display.
As a guide to what their work might look like I have put an example on the class page of the school website. However, this is only an example and I would like it if they were as creative as possible in producing their own (there is no requirement for this to be computer based).
I hope that the children will enjoy putting this mini-project together over the next few weeks and look forward to seeing their final products. In order to ensure the children avoid a rushed last minute effort we will have a progress check on Monday 30th September where the children bring in what they have done so far and get constructive feedback for next steps.
Any problems just ask – but with plenty of time before the deadline!
Best regards

Rob Hamshar 
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